Hello City Councillors and City Staff,

My name is Shelly Taylor and I am a member of ACORN's downtown chapter and a tenant in Ward 2.

I am writing to call on the Planning Committee to implement a strong Rental Housing Protection Bylaw that protects tenants against demovcition!

I am just scored that I will end up in a tent I don't want to end up in a tent. I am on disability and most of my income is for the rent. I have very little for myself. It is to expensive to like we want the city to do something, take some action help the little people! Not always the bis ones!

Thank you for your time,

Shelly Taylor